

THE MONTANA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION (MDT) IS IMPROVING US 212 BETWEEN RED LODGE AND ROBERTS

RED LODGE TO ROBERTS

Learn more at the US 212 - Red Lodge to Roberts open houses



JOIN US FOR A VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE

US 212 – RED LODGE TO ROBERTS OPEN HOUSES*



*Registration is required in order to receive access to the virtual meeting. To sign up, visit bitly.com/redlodgeroberts.

The same information will be provided at both meetings.

SCAN TO VISIT THE WEBSITE

STAY IN THE KNOW

Staff will be sharing project plans and want to hear your thoughts, questions and concerns. Attendees can expect a webinar-style event with a PowerPoint presentation followed by a question-and-answer period.

EMAIL: takami@bigskypublicrelations.com

PROJECT HOTLINE:
406-207-4484, Monday through Friday, 9 AM – 5 PM



The Department of Transportation will make reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities who wish to participate in this open house or need an alternative accessible format of this notice. If you require an accommodation, contact the Department of Transportation no later than Friday February 26, to advise us of the nature of the accommodation that you need. Please contact Matt Maze, Office of Civil Rights, P.O. Box 201001, Helena, Montana 59620; telephone (406) 444-5416; Montana Relay 711; facsimile (406) 444-7243; or e-mail to mmaze@ mt.gov

This document is printed at state expense. Information on the cost of producing this publication may be obtained by contacting the Department of Administration.

